
BARMBY  MOOR  PARISH  COUNCIL 
 

Clerk:  Mrs. Vivien L.E. COX            WAIKIKI     
Vivcox@talktalk.net                       10 THE LAURELS 
Tel:  01759 302290             BARMBY MOOR 
Mobile:  07590043110             YORK 
                YO42 4DJ 

                             21 August 2017. 
 
 

To Members of Barmby Moor Parish Council 
 

The next Parish Council Meeting will be held on Thursday, 24 August 2017 
at 7.00 pm in the Village Hall, Barmby Moor  

 
A  G  E  N  D  A 

1. Apologies: 
2. Declaration of Interest from members on any item to be discussed: 

 
3. Minutes - to approve the minutes of the PC meeting held on 13 July and the Planning 

Meeting held on the 14 August 2017. 
4. Community Emergency Plan – Alan Bravey, Emergency Planning Manager ERYC, will 

attend and give advice for updating. 
 

5. Clerk’s report:  report has been circulated to each councillor. 
 

6. Matters arising from previous meetings: 
Cycle Path near B1246 field works – waiting for update from David Sach ERYC. 
Cold Calling Zone – Main Street and Sutton Lane approved.  Request from Mrs. Roberts to 
make The Laurels a NCZ. 
Trees – pruning in Main Street, and Play Park, update from the clerk. 
Bus Shelter A1079 opposite Kimberley House – to consider purchasing a shelter. 
Road Safety issues A1079/Sutton Lane/Back Lane /B1246 - Cllr. Hill to update. 
Wren Grant application for the Play Park – being processed by WREN for approval.  Rospa 
inspection due September. 
Pocklington Town Council – correspondence about etiquette for wreath laying in BM parish. 
Play Park – Cllr. G. Shephard request to give the park a name.  
Village Maintenance – requested by Cllr. Vass. 
Proposal for a village logo and sign – requested by Cllr. Hill and the Landlord of the B & S. 
Boot & Slipper Pub as a community asset – requested by Cllr. Gregory. 
State of the path between Hewson & Robinson and the village – requested by Cllr. Gregory. 
Possible weight restriction A1079/Sutton Lane – requested by Cllr. Gregory. 
Tyres dumped on Industrial Estate – requested by Cllr. Gregory. 

Website – future of the website. 
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7.  Plans: 

Planning Approvals:  
Mr. S. Mohamad, Little Grange Farm, Hodsow Lane – change of use of land to hand car wash 
operation including siting of storage container, siting of welfare cabin and erection of canopy 
for car washing – (Ref: 17/01982). 
 

8. Finance: 
Mr. A. Ross (cleaning bus shelters August x 4 weeks) – £60.00. 
Mr. A. Ross (cleaning bus shelters September x 5weeks) - £75.00. 
Roger Westmoreland (beck cleaning first half of year) - £528.00. 
Vivien Cox (Salary 2nd quarter) - £1102.74. (September). 
HM Revenue & Customs (Clerk’s Tax) - £276.00. (September). 
CMB Computers (call out for printer) - £25.00. 
Quotation – CMB Computers for Backup drive - £66.99. 
Grant applications 
Barmby Moor Football Club – request for support for running costs. 
Barmby Moor Playing Field Association –request for a replacement tractor. 
Total amount in Bank as of 1 August - £86756.66. 
 

9. Correspondence: 
Affordable Housing (Barmby Road) – request by David Siddle to consider affordable housing in 
Barmby Road, wishes to attend a future PC meeting. 
Cycle Lanes, Halifax Way – correspondence from Cllr. Vass. 
Code of Conduct training – at Pocklington on 11 October, or other venues available. 
ERNLLCA – Citizenship and Civic Engagement –views requested before the 1 September. 
Back Lane – email from Susan Kay expressing concerns about speeding cars in Back Lane. 
Safeguarding Adults – email from ERYC Trevor Collinson SA Board, would like to attend a PC 
meeting. 
 

10. Reports from councillors after attending committee meetings: 
 

11.  Reports from Pocklington Provincial Councillors: 
 

12. Councillors requests on items for future Agenda:  
Electric Car Charging Points – requested by Cllr. Vass. 
The Croft – request by Cllr. Gregory for a TPO on a copper beech tree. 
Flat Lane – Cllr. Vass requesting speed limit reduction to 20 mph near the sports field. 
 

13.  Date of next meeting:   5 October 2017.  To consider changing the date as the Chairman 
and Vice-Chairman cannot attend.  Proposed 2018 dates to be approved. 

 
 
 
 
Viv Cox 
Clerk to Barmby Moor Parish Council 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


